Friday 16th September 2016

Dear Parents and Carers

On Tuesday 4th October at 9.00-10.00am we are holding an E-Safety workshop in the Plaza. We would like to invite parents and carers to join us for this informal workshop where we have CEOP trained teachers available to offer their expertise. There will be a chance for you to ask questions on all aspects of E-Safety and the school's provision of this and also advice on staying safe on social media.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Please return the slip below to Miss Lewis (Yr 6) if you would like to attend.

Kind regards
Miss Lewis
Computing Lead

Name:_______
Child's name:_______Class:______
No of places required:______ Signed:________Dated:________

Inspiring the learning journey!

- Wymington Road Rushden NN10 9JU
- T:01933 314611
- schooladmin@southend-jun.northants.co.uk
- F: 01933 311982
- www.southendjunior.com
- @SouthEndJrSch



Inspiring the learning journey!

- Wymington Road Rushden NN10 9JU
- schooladmin@southend-jun.northants.co.uk
- T: 01933 314611
- T: 01933 311982
- www.southendjunior.com
- @SouthEndJrSch